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of.Controversies in the management of trauma. Informed decisions regarding the care of the
traumatized patient must be based on a complete understanding of pertinent pathophysiology,
including anatomic, physiological, pharmacologic, and social factors. At the University of Maryland
School of Medicine, advanced trauma life support (ATLS) and basic life support (BLS) for trauma are
taught separately. Before any decisions are made by the physician caring for the trauma patient, it is
essential to complete a full, detailed physical examination, including vital signs, orthostatic vital
signs, and measurement of head-to-chest circumference. This information allows for the
identification of multiple physiologic derangements, provides insight into the overall status of the
patient, and allows the physician to make a reasonable estimate of the probability of survival. The
ability to recognize and provide therapy for each physiologic derangement is a foundation for the
successful management of the traumatized patient. Unsuccessful resuscitation of trauma victims
increases morbidity and mortality. A comprehensive discussion of physiologic derangements in the
traumatized patient is presented in the accompanying article.In a long-awaited ruling, the Seventh
Circuit has thrown out a lawsuit that would have made it harder for political parties to hold
nominating conventions. The case, Burks v. Sekules, had been filed by a voter, who challenged
certain rules under the Voting Rights Act. The rules required that a nominating convention include
the name of at least one candidate of each major party in most states. The lawsuit challenged
Indiana’s state law that required “major” parties to include the name of at least one candidate of
each major party on the ballot for each office. It should be noted that even under federal law, it was
not illegal for Indiana to require parties to nominate at least one candidate of each party in most
states. But one provision of Indiana law that was ruled illegal is still on the
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